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MEDIA RELEASE

Corrigendum to Integrity Commission Reports Submitted to Parliament

Kingston; July 2, 2020 – The Integrity Commission has submitted to the Speaker of
the House of Representatives and the President of the Senate a Corrigendum to two
Reports that were submitted by it to the Parliament on Tuesday, June 30, 2020.

The Corrigendum was sent in electronic format yesterday, July 1, and in hard copy
format, today, July 2.

The Corrigendum was copied to the Clerk to the Houses of Parliament, Mrs. Heather
Cooke.

The Corrigendum corrected an erroneous statement that was made in the Reports.

Once the Reports  are tabled in  both Houses of Parliament,  the Commission will
make a further statement on the matter.

Section  53  (3)  of  the  Integrity  Commission  Act  prohibits  the  Commission  from
commenting on its Reports of Investigation prior to their “tabling in Parliament”.
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